
From: Darlene Blossom  

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 7:54 AM 
To: Tilley, Corinne (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: susan.raymond.cantu@comcast.net 
Subject: 1200 Rice Street, File #12-116607 

 
I support Raymond and Susan Cantu in their appeal of the Planning Commission 's decision of 

the approval of the site plan to relocate the gas pumps. 
  

I have read their appeal, and do agree with the safety issues, along the failure of any making any 
improvements to the property. 

  
Thank you, 

  

Darlene Blossom 
1189 Park Street 

St. Paul, MN  55117 

 


